ALL HALLOWS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL – BIOMETRIC CASHLESS DINING SYSTEM
How the system works
All Year 7 pupils will have their own individual account created which can be accessed by placing their thumb/finger on a biometric reader next to the till point. They will be registered on the Biometric Cashless Dining System on the first day at All Hallows Catholic High School provided parental consent has been given. If parental consent is not given, in order to access their account, the pupil will give their name at the till point and this will be input manually.
When purchasing food or drink a picture of the pupil will appear on the till screen when their account is accessed.
Pupils can use notes (£20, £10 and £5) and coins in denominations of £2, £1, 50p, 20p, 10p to top up their dinner account at the wall mounted revaluation (reval) terminal located near the Junior Dining Room.

We strongly recommend adding credit by using our on-line ParentMail+Pay facility which is a straight forward system allowing parents to top up their child’s dinner account at a convenient time to them. 

Cheques can also be accepted. Cheques should be made payable to All Hallows Catholic High School. The pupil’s name, account number and form group must be written on the back of any cheques and these can then be placed in the secure post box located next to the revaluation terminal.
Cash cannot be used in the Dining Rooms.

There is an automatic daily spend limit set on each account of £5.00 per day. If you would like to set your own daily spend allowance, please let us know in writing or by telephone.

Pupils entitled to Free School Meals can use the Biometric Cashless Dining System the same way as other pupils and will have an allowance of £2.50 credited to their account each day.  This allowance can be used at breaktime and lunchtime. If the allowance is not used or partly used, the amount left is automatically deleted at the end of lunch each day. Please be aware that if a pupil checks their balance, it will not show their free school meal allowance as it is not actual cash. Free school meal pupils can add their own money onto their account if they wish to do so. They will be required to do this if they spend more than their £2.50 daily allowance and subsequently their accounts go overdrawn.
When a pupil wishes to purchase food from the canteen, they simply place their thumb/finger on the biometric reader next to the till point or they give their name to be input in order for their account to open, the Catering Assistant then processes their transactions provided there are sufficient funds available. If pupils are overdrawn they should refer to their Learning Manager.
If parents use the ParentMail+Pay App they will be advised when their child’s account requires topping up and they can view the balance on their child’s account. Also, they can view a full report of their child’s account showing what they have eaten and at what time including how much money has been paid 

into their account.  Alternatively, if requested, parents can be sent the same report from school. 
If we have been advised that a pupil has an allergen, intolerance or if parents don’t want them to eat a particular food, a warning can be set against their account alerting the Catering Assistant, however pupil’s are responsible for managing their dietary and medical needs.

 
Please contact Mrs Ayrton-Parker or Mrs.Westgarth if you require any further information.

